The Oaks Primary School Rochester Drive, Ellesmere Port, CH65 9EX 0151 305 5940

admin@thoogle cheshire schulk

admin@theoaks.cheshi



@theoakscp



The Oaks Primary School

Dear families,

We have had a very busy couple of weeks back in school and there has been lots of learning taking place. We have had many children reach 200 reads and above in their reading records this week and they will be going home today with a brand new book to keep from our reading prize baskets.

This is a short half term and I am afraid to say that next week there will be 2 further strike days. These will take place on Wednesday 15th and Thursday 16th March. School will be closed for all children except for Year 6. Children who usually receive tutoring in Years 2 may come back to school at 3:15pm to complete their tutoring session. If your child is entitled to benefit-related free school meals, please telephone the school office by 3pm on Monday 13th March to request a packed lunch. These must be collected on Wednesday and Thursday in person.

We are very much looking forward to our school Easter Fayre which will take place from 3:30pm to 5:30pm on Thursday 30th March. We will send out details of the stalls on offer next week. Many thanks to our PTA for organising this.

Ready for the Easter holidays, free school meal children will receive a £30 ASDA voucher to support with food costs. A text will be sent out from the school office when they are ready to collect.

Many thanks for your ongoing support and for encouraging reading at home.

Mrs Louise Roberts—Headteacher

From 1st April our uniform costs will increase to:



£8 for a jumper or a cardigan

£8 for a PE kit

£4 for a book bag, a PE top or PE shorts



Forthcoming dates for your diary:

Breakfast club is open daily from 8:00am priced at 50p per day.

Tuesday 14th March

Dance club perform at the Civic Hall

Wednesday 15th & Thursday 16th March

School closed all classes except Year 6

Friday 17th March

Y3 trip to the Boat Museum

Tuesday 21st March

Y4 trip to the library

Wednesday 22nd March

ASDA visiting Year 3

Thursday 30th March

Year 4 group to Everton Mini Kickers event

Friday 31st March

KS2 Cricket festival with St Bernard's

School closes for Easter break at 3:15pm

Return to school 8:45am on Monday

17th April

Over the Easter holidays, Progressive Sports are running a free 4 days sports camp at St Bernard's school. This is open for up to 15 children from The Oaks who are entitled to free school meals. If you would like your child to attend for the full 4 day course which runs from 9am-4pm from 11th to 14th April, please email our school office via admin@theoaks.cheshire.sch.uk for a sign up form.